BELLEVUE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

Work Session
Wednesday, October 5, 2022

The work session was called to order in the elementary gym at 6:30 PM by President Mike Reed.

Roll call was taken. Board members present: Allysen Bonifas, Marty Ploessl, Mike Reed, Janet
Sieverding, and Matt Wedeking; Also present were: Tom Meyer, Superintendent; Penny Medinger,
Secretary to the Board of Education; Jeff Recker, MS/HS Principal; Jeanette Hartung-Schroeder,
Elementary Principal; Memphis Jess, BHS Student Representative along with other members of the
facility committee.

Motion by Sieverding, seconded by Bonifas to approve the agenda. Carried unanimous.

The core facilities committee met to review the basic options and costs OPN Architects had come up
with in regard to adding additional space for elementary classrooms and bring buildings up to code.
The committee discussed the options and made suggestions. OPN will take those suggestions and
develop further options.

Motion by Bonifas, seconded by Ploessl to adjourn at 8:14 PM. Carried unanimous.

'Mw(oﬁ/ W , Board President
?—‘-W—;N\ -e.ég:ﬁL Board Secretary
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